
 

 

 

OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS    

Fish Tales       June 2024 
Editor     Jim Mauritz 

 
Our next meeting is June 4th, at 9:00 AM at the El Corazon Senior 

Center in Oceanside. 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 
Howdy all,   
I hope this newsletter finds you well. I’m feeling somewhat sad and certainly wondering 
why we had to cancel our last picnic due to a lack of sigh ups. I’m asking your Board of 
Directors to bring ideas to our next meeting on possible ways to change this direction 
we are headed in. These social events have been very well attended over the years and 
have been a great way for our members who may not feel up to doing charters to gather 
socially and visit with friends. We are putting the word out on our next picnic in the 
Social Director column so please check it out.  
 
Last Friday I met with club treasurer, John Reil and the manager of the El Camino 
Country Club to sign and confirm our Christmas Banquet date of December 9th. That’s 
a Monday night and looks like our cost should be the same as last years. There will be 
much more information coming on this very fun event and the sale of tickets. Please 
take care of yourselves. Two members and I have been hit with a Bronchitis that really 
can knock you back. If you start developing a cough and have sinus problems please 
see you Dr.  
All the best and any concerns or ideas for the club please contact me.  
Regards,  
Kelly  

 

 

 



 

 

HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 
   

 

Hello fellow Anglers, 

 

I hope that you and your families are having a safe Memorial week-end. Please 

remember to take a moment on Monday morning to think about all the men & women 

that gave the ultimate sacrifice for the freedoms that we have.  

 

Not sure if you’re aware. All you service connected Veterans, should check with your 

county recorders offices and see if you are entitled to any discounts on your property 

taxes. I saw that it looks like San Diego county does give a discount. Who knew? 

 

Well, we did it again. Our May charter was canceled because we the club couldn’t 

get the 9th Angler. So still no fish reports. 

 

We have a June Charter that is scheduled to depart on Wednesday June 5th and return 

on Friday the 7th the return is not at 6:00 a.m. it will return about 2:00 in the 

afternoon. This is an extended 1.5 day charter. So we can have 2 days limits, we are 

scheduled to go out to San Clemente Island area, weather permitting. This charter 

will go and we are short one Angler. If you like to help the club get this filled the cost 

is $550 meals included please contact Charter Master Jim Mauritz at 760-450-7060. 

You may be asking. How can this charter go out short? Will, I trusted a member when 

he signed up? I tried contacting him many times for the payment, finally when I was 

able to get hold of him, he told me he couldn’t make it. The club was beyond the 

cancelation period, so this member in my heart has cost our club. 

 

Also we have to change the deep rock cod trip that's scheduled for August 14th, due 

to the regulations on the depth that we can fish, we won't be able to fish our deep 

stuff after the end of June. I spoke with the boat owner of the Blue Horizon and he's 

willing to let us have a Saturday charter. It's a full day on June 8th. I'm still looking 

for more members to help fill this or guest. We will be departing around 5:00 a.m. 

and returning around 4:00 or 5:00 p.m.  This is a deep water Rock Cod trip, the cost 

is $242, this includes the meals for the day and water and soda are included with your 

cost. Where can you get a deal like that the charter is limited to 12 so please call me 

today 760-450-7060. So the August 14th charter has been canceled. 

 

 



 

 

HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT CONT’D 
 

I'm asking the club to please start stepping up and helping to get the charters for your 

club filled. Please contact the Charter Masters of the individual charters. We have 

made it easier so that you can pay with Zelle, please see the May issue of fishtails for 

full details on our proceduers to use Zelle. It is very easy we already have members 

utilizing this program. 

 

I personally do not know what else to do in order to get members to sign up for our 

charters. A few say it's the cost, I can believe that, however this is something that's 

way beyond our control also beyond the control of the boat owners. You all are aware 

that fuel costs have gone up, groceries have gone up, wages have gone up, and 

insurance is also gone up. All of these type of items also affect the cost of charters. 

The boats that I have scheduled our club to be on, are doing their best to keep the 

price low for our club. Check out some of the prices on the open party charters a few 

of them are a little bit less but you be fishing with 30 people. So if you have any 

suggestions please by all means contact me, call me or email me please, thank you.  

 

I do hope to see many of you out there fishing with us this year. Have a wonderful 

and blessed day 

 

Tight lines and Sharp Hooks 

Jim 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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June’s Guest Speaker 
 

Our guest speaker for June is Caesar Chang from Phenix rods. Caesar has been in 

the fishing tackle industry for a very long time working for Calstar and Accurate in 

the past. He is an avid fisherman and an expert on fishing and fishing gear. 

 

Thanks  

Paul Berinson 

 

SOCIAL PICNIC 
 

Hello all.  

I’m filling in for Sandra O’Brien this month while she and faithful pup Toby are 

visiting with friends on the east coast. She sends love and thanks to you all.  

 

We are returning this year with what turned out to be a popular and delicious picnic, 

the meat loaf luncheon. Menu will include with the meatloaf, smashed potatoes, 

homemade grave, corn and a roll with bottled water will being available. Comfort 

food start to finish. An assortment of tasty desserts always seems to show up brought 

by members attending. The weather at the park has been beautiful, with the usual 

light breeze stating early afternoon.  The date for this picnic is Wednesday, June 12th. 

Lunch is served at noon but come early and enjoy the good stories and friendship.  

The cost for this is $10.00 for club members and $12.00. Please see the attached 

flyer.  

 

Remember we will participating in the Oceanside Independence Parade. Please save 

Saturday June 29th on your calendar. We need volunteers to help and support. You 

can volunteer to help decorate your float, you can volunteer to be in the parade, and 

yes you can even ride on the float or walk the parade with us. Come spend the day 

with your club and friends. Are your Grandchildren visiting? Heck bring them, let 

them be part of this parade! Call Sandra at 760-419-0714. Afterwards we gather to 

have a bbq . Good time had by all.  

Best wishes to all  

Kelly 

 



 

 

 

Home-Made Meatloaf 
Wednesday June 12th @ MLK Park Oceanside 

Lunch served at about 12 Noon   

Serving: Home-Made Meatloaf, freshly made mashed 

potatoes w/ home-made gravy, corn and roll  

Cost is $10.00 members, $12.00 guest  

Sign–Up by June 4th  

After June 4th add $2.00  

If you sign-up, your obligated to pay 

      Event Chairman  Kelly Kissinger 

760-803-9752 

 



 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
Please welcome our newest Members: 

Zachary Talylor 

June Anniversaries: 

Al  & Carolyn  Phares 

Perry & Nanci  Boyd 

Tom  & Beverly  Johnston 

Marc & Karen Richardson 

Rollin & Linda Grider 

Ron & Meredith Carso 

Patrick & Yvonne Rivelli 

Lance & Mariam Gurnick 
 

 

June Birthdays: 
Elizabeth Castaneda 
Anthony Edwards 
Kim Gilbert 
Marshall Goddard 
Catherine Gonzales 
Linda Grider 
James (jim) Hunter 
James (Jim) Imbiorski 
Dennis  Jung 
Richard Licata 
Ellie Ripple 
Roger Rohm 
Peter Rohrich 
Mike  Snow 

 

 
  
Membership Director 
Frank Moton Jr.  
  
  



 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT A CLUB SPONSOR 

 

 

 

Berinson Fishing Tackle Company started in 1999. We have a track record of over 20 years of excellent 
service and fine quality products to serve the fishing community. Our company specializes in custom 
rods and reels, the largest selection of hard-to-find Penn, Accurate and Newell reel parts and a huge 
selection of pre-owned fishing equipment including rods, reels, terminal tackle, lures, tackle boxes and 
tackle bags. We also carry a very large selection of vintage collectible fishing rods and reels dating 
back to the 1930s. 

Website: berinsontackle.com Phone: 951-259-2937 Email info@berinsontackle.com 

10% OFF TO OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS CLUB MEMBERS 

http://berinsontackle.com/
mailto:info@berinsontackle.com


 

 

 

Jim Mauritz 

603 E Gassaway Ave 

Lott, TX 766056 
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